## **OKAIHAU COLLEGE POLICY: Board Consultation with the Community**

- All Board meetings will be advertised on the public noticeboard in the main office.
- All general meetings will be open to the public.
- The Board will endeavour through co-options to ensure that each area has a representative.
- Board members will endeavour to attend school related functions to be available to talk to parents.
- Where appropriate the Board will communicate with parents via the 'Breeze'.
- The Chairman and the Principal will deliver a report to parents at the annual Senior and Junior Prizegivings.
- The Chairman and the Principal will present an Annual Report which will be available to the public.
- The Board will consult with the community as part of the formal review of the Strategic Plan.